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March 25, 2024 

 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

Per Chapter 73, Laws of 2008, the Arboviral Illness Task Force was established and charged with 

reviewing current knowledge and addressing future needs of mosquito-borne disease ecology, 

prevention, and control in New Hampshire so that accurate and timely information can be used to guide 

personal, local, and state responses to these diseases. 

 

The next meeting of the Arboviral Illness Task Force is scheduled for April 11, 2024 from 10:00 AM to 

12:00 PM. The meeting will occur in room 312 at the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human 

Services building, 29 Hazen Drive, Concord, NH 03301. A video-conference option will be available for 

individuals that wish to attend remotely. For more information or if you plan to attend, please contact the 

Vectorborne Disease Program, Infectious Disease Surveillance Section, DHHS-DPHS at (603) 271-4496 

or vectorborneNH@dhhs.nh.gov. 
 


